
YOU’RE INVITED TO THE
MERRITT SUBSTATION
OPEN HOUSE



COME SEE WHAT WE’VE BEEN BUILDING
WHAT: 	 Take a look inside the new Merritt Substation 
 	 before it is energized! Guided tours will be  
	 available throughout the day.

	 Join us for a free BBQ—hot food and cold  
	 drinks will be available.

	 Enjoy family-friendly, interactive activities  
	 including crafts for kids and bucket-truck rides.

WHERE: 	 The new Merritt Substation
	 Access to the site is available from  
	 Spring Bank Avenue ONLY. 

WHEN: 	 Saturday, September 12, 2015
	 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
	 WE HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US.

*NOTE: the substation is located on an industrial site with an uneven dirt and gravel 
surface. Sturdy, closed-toe footwear is required. Please leave your pets at home.
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Questions? Contact Sarah McKinney at
stakeholderengagement@bchydro.com or
1 866 647 3334 or visit bchydro.com/mat.


